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Dear Parents/Guardians       20 March 2024 

 

Here we are, at the end of term one! My sincere thanks go to all of the teachers, staff, learners 

and parents for making this a successful term. It was certainly not plain sailing and stress-free, but 

through tremendous team effort, we were able to get through each obstacle.  

 

Athletics 

Reanetse Mamogobo excelled and made us proud in each athletics meeting held during the first 

term. As a result, she is selected to represent the Free State at the South African Schools 

Athletics Championship. This meeting will take place in Polokwane at the Peter Mokaba stadium 

from 24 – 26 March 2024. This is an extraordinary achievement and we wish her all the best. 

 

Hockey 

Congratulations to Kayla Mwesigwa (u/13) and Bohang Mokoena (u/12) who are proceeding to the 

Northern Free State hockey trials. We pride ourselves in their achievement and we know their 

efforts will yield positive results. 

 

SGB elections 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all parents who participated in the election process. We are 

thrilled to congratulate the following parents who were elected: S Coetzee, D Mboniswa, AB 

Mfazwe, S Mofokeng, MG Moloi and PV Releaooa. We look forward to the continued collaboration 

and dedication of our newly elected SGB members to further enhance our school’s performance 

and nurture a supportive learning environment for all our learners. 

 

Reports 

Along with this newsletter, you have received your child’s report and by now you are well aware of 

the results. Please take heed of the results, in particular where your child is struggling. 

Recognising difficulty in understanding, lack of interest and disruptive behaviour (to name but a 

few) is vital in order for you and us to support your child with the relevant issue. Remember that 

parents and teachers are partners in education and we only want the best for your child.  

 

School fees 

Please ensure that you pay your school fee account regularly to prevent it from accumulating to a 

large amount. School fee accounts were sent home with your child last week. You can pay your 

account via EFT by using the following banking details: 
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Bank:   First National Bank 

Account name: AJ Jacobs Primary School 

Account type: Current/Cheque 

Account number: 62097440037 

Reference:  Your child’s learner number 

Please email your proof of payment to finance@ajjacobs.co.za 

 

 

Enjoy the well-deserved holiday and may you enjoy your religious celebrations. Our second term 

commences on 3 April 2024 at 08:00.  

 

Kind regards 

 

_____________ 

JVE Viljoen 

Principal 
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